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Community Cleanup Day scheduled in Falls City 
(KLZA)-- A Community Cleanup event is scheduled for Saturday, Oct. 21 from 7
to 11 a.m. in Falls City.

The City of Falls City is sponsoring the event with Falls City Sanitation to be set
up in the parking lot east of Prichard Auditorium accepting large and bulky
trash, appliances, furniture, building materials and metals.

Tires, hazardous waste and toxic chemicals will not be accepted.

Anyone needing help hauling large items may call the Falls City Chamber of
Commerce at 402-245-4228. The Boy Scouts will pickup and haul off your
unwanted items for a $5 donation per item.

In addition, paper shredding will be done at the parking lot east of Prichard
Auditorium by Paper Eaters. Frontier Bank is sponsoring the paper shredding
for individuals and families.

Electronic recycling will take place from 10 a.m. until noon at Kawres Superstore
at 1515 Stone Street. They will accept electronic such as computers and printers.
No flat panel TV's will be accepted.
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